
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because my child’s health information is private and not a matter of the 
school or the Oregon Health Authorities. We are only willing to discuss this information with our chosen 
practitioners. This is a HIPPA violation and a violation of privacy.  
 
I oppose this bill. 
 
Regards,  
Heidi Helser  
59135 Ashwood Ct 
St. Helens, OR 97051  
 


